
www.theopendoorchapel.org 
 

OPEN DOOR CHAPEL 
“I am the Door.  Whoever enters by Me will be saved, and will come in, and find pasture.” John 10:9 

2800 Rolston St., Fort Wayne, IN 46805 

Email address: opendoorchapel@mail.com  / Phone: 260-220-0178 

Our weekly service is 

held every Sunday night 

at 7pm.  All are welcome 

to attend. 

CALENDAR OF 
SPECIAL MONTHLY 
EVENTS 

• July 21, monthly 

board/congregation 

meeting  

• July 28, 6:15pm, 

monthly dinner  

• August 18, monthly 

board/congregation 

meeting 

• August 25, 6:15pm, 

monthly dinner 

• Sept. 15, monthly 

board/congregation 

meeting 

• Sept. 22, monthly 

dinner 
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“We believe in God as 

expressed through the life and 

teaching of Jesus Christ.  Open 

Door Chapel is a safe, loving, 

accepting place to worship God 

as we strive for righteousness 

and peace within our lives and 

community.” 

We hope that your summer is going well so far! 

Despite excessive heat warnings, our annual picnic on June 22nd went well.  

In fact, the weather was quite pleasant.  We had about a dozen folks gather 

for a delicious meal, conversation, a visit to the memorial tree, and a croquet 

tournament. (I was asked to report that our pastor won the croquet match, 

but that he also looks forward to being defeated by a new croquet champion 

next year).  Thank you to everyone who made this event possible.  

We continue to work on expanding our presence in the local community.  

Also, thank you to Jim for recreating our classic logo, pins, and business 

cards! 

This summer and fall we will have several seminarians who will be 

speaking for us periodically during our weekly services.  We are blessed to 

have them and all of our regular speakers with us to share God’s word. 

We are looking forward to the celebration of Open Door’s 50th anniversary 

next January.  Stay tuned for more information about this event in the 

newsletter in upcoming months as planning continues.  This will be a major 

milestone for us.   

If you have any prayer intentions that you would like us to include in our 

weekly service (joys, concerns, or thanksgivings), please let us know.   

You are always welcome at any service, monthly meeting, or monthly 

dinner.  We hope that you will be able to join us soon. May God bless you 

and enjoy the rest of the warm weather this summer! 
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